
- _-__ _ ,

'
'-''

.

1*

.

.

BRIGHAM YOUNG-

UNIVERSITY

ret oi oav or a,n

IS IN ll.11 Kit NCL-#

April 24, 1989 j
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Alexarder Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Standardized and Non-Power

Reactor Project, Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects III, IV,

V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Projects
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washirgton, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Adams:

Based on our conversation of September 1,1988 we wish to subnit the
enclosed Technical Specifications with alterations. A copy of these

specifications will be forwarded to Dean Chaney of NRC region IV.
In addition I have enclosed a copy of a letter to Dean Chaney
concerning his inspection ard our response to that inspection.

Sincerely,
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Edwin F. Jackson
Radiation Safety Officer
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